
Sound ofWishes
April 2024 Newsletter

March Recap
OnMarch 17, we had a potluck party celebrating the Zhao family! We

gathered together for an evening of good food, laughter, and joy. Thank

you to the Zhao family for all of the hard work and contributions in

SoWE for the past seven years!

Jasmine Fong
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Upcoming Events

SoWE will participate in the AAPI Cooperative Concert on May 25th!

The AAPI cooperative concert is where young musicians perform

alongside professionals, lining up with the mission of CFAS and MFHC!

Recent and Upcoming Videos

SoWE released the 2024 Northbrook Cultural Fair Video. As well as the

2023 Annual Concert video. Great job to all the performers! Please stay

tuned for upcoming posts!

Notices
Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and

SoWE activities also count.

Jasmine Fong

https://youtu.be/ERyXafohaKc?si=uJZ9HlD0YwT935po
https://youtu.be/QY-w6njQago?si=NvvmsTM2qCTCHuyg

